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WE TRAVEL THROUGH THE LENGTHENING OF DAYS 

 

 Our Covid-19 concerns continue, yet we will venture on together in all the safe ways the 

Lord has placed within our grasp.  Lent is coming soon and we will travel through this time 

virtually.  We have many activities scheduled for you.  We will continue with Mardi Gras, Ash 

Wednesday, Lenten Roundtable Conversations and more. Each week during Lent a leader will 

share thoughts on one of the Parables of Jesus during our Lenten Roundtable 

meetings. We will have time for gathering and fellowship, hymns to sing 

accompanied by Jim Tyrrell at the beginning and end of each evening, and 

plenty of time for conversation.  The topics will be published in the weekly 

bulletin and in the newspaper, to assist you with preparation if you wish to 

study in advance. We have a season in which to learn more about our LORD. 

Let us remember that these are “Holy Days” and it is our LORD that 

deserves our thanks and praise.  He is with us in time all the time.  Thanking 

Him on the go is just as precious as thanking Him with times of prayer and meditation.  In 

thought of meditation, we have the NACCC Lenten devotions available as well as “Our Daily 

Bread,” to assist us in spending time with God. 

Lent is a time to take a moment and remember all the Jesus Christ has done, is doing, and 

will do for you in the future.  He sent His Holy Spirit to be with us to give us a deeper 

understanding of the depths of God’s Love for us.  He also assists us in discerning and fulfilling 

God’s Will in our lives, week by week, day by day, hour by hour, and moment by moment 

through every decision of our lives should we make the choice to listen to Him.  Please keep this 

in mind as we continue finding our way together during this unparalleled time of separation.  A 

time that gives us opportunity to spend more time with our Father in Heaven.  Find the joy as we 

continue on our journey.  

    May God Continue to Richly Bless You 

       Your Pastors, Russ and Cindy 

. 

Dear Church Family and Friends, 

 Your calls and texts are a welcome addition to any day for us.  Please call or text 

whenever you wish.  Simply keep in mind that: for voice dial home phone (603 539-7064) and to 

text dial cell phone (603-515-6684).  We are here and available; however, if you call on the cell 

it does not ring and if you text on the home phone, we will not get your text.   

 Stay safe and well. We give thanks for everyone who continues to utilize 

the Prayer Chain.  Our prayer warriors have been very busy these past months.  

There are many needs and an extraordinary number of answered prayers, and yes, 

miracles as well.  If you would like to join our Prayer Chain team you may let the 

pastor know; or you may call our Prayer Chain Leader Joyce Mayhew.  

     God bless you Every One, <>< 

      Pastors Cindy and Russ 

about:blank

